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As in past years,this year has been no different. Most of time was 
spent repairing,replacing and servicing water and sewer services 
and mains. There were eleven (11) water breaks and fourteen (14) 
sewer main plugs. This does not include services which froze.Most 
of the breaks occur under ground at the connection at the main. 
Water breaks that have occurred under homes have been caused by 
insufficient insulation or/and heat trace failure on water lines and 
water meters that have been installed under homes. 
Pavement was removed at the Franklin entrance and on Stinson. It 
was taken out at these areas because of the deterioration of the 
street. Cold mix was brought in for filling pot holes. Many were 
filled but many more will be showing up after the spring thaw. 
The city is planning on commencing with the water and sewer 
lines this summer. The plan is to start on Stinson. Advanced notice 
will be given in order that all vehicles and other items can be 
moved out of the area. All items in the compound will have to be 
removed in order to make room for piping and related materials for 
the infrastructure project in May month. Anyone with campers etc 
stored in the compound will have to find alternate storage. These 
items cannot be parked on the street as per the bylaws. There are 
various storage compounds around the city that can be rented. 
Everyone will be inconvenience and there will be disruptions,noise 
etc during the project. Please be patient and with everyone co-
operation all will work out in the end. 
This coming summer the focus will be on the project. There will be 
digs that will have to be done for the repair of water lines and heat 
traces. A sewer main will have to be dug and repaired on 
Norseman. 
It will be a busy summer. 
  
Regards 
Mike	
  


